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Prayer Points – June  2013 

 

Changes at MFH 
 

Moving House – We will be leaving are current house at the end of June and moving to a new 

one! The new house is situated just two doors away from where we are at the moment.  Very 

different in style the new house, for which we have been able to negotiate a considerably lower 

rent, although it has no swimming pool, it is still on the beach! 

 

Changes in the team- Since Jefferson left us, we have struggled with the lack of a house 

coordinator, and we are now pleased to announce that “Cida” has become our house team 

leader. Cida has a great deal of experience, having worked for a short time with us when we 

were based at the Farm. She was trained with the “Happy Child” group in Belo Horizonte, and 

during recent years has led the “Happy Child” work in Olinda.  

 

Our Professional team is now also complete and working at full speed:- 

Debora is our Psychologist -  

Daniele is our Social Worker- 

Josenide is our Pedagogue – 

 All three are highly qualified in their areas and are giving their services to MFH, 

receiving only a small amount for expenses, for which we thank God. Especially as we now 

have a new Judge in place and each of the boys cases is being reviewed.  

 

Meanwhile, we are in the month of June in which we are having some very heavy rains and able 

to do little out at the farm. June is also bonfire, fireworks and sweet corn month! The boys will 

be taking part in a joint party organized by the authorities for all children in care on Friday the 

14
th
. Then the church will also be having special events including a big party out at the farm on 

the 29
th
.  

God Bless, Ian and Siméa.      

 

Simea, with help from Hudson has produced a new video on the work at living 

Water´s available on You Tube. Do have a look. 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LDxqUsf3JKo 

 Hold down Ctri and click on the link above or open You tube and serch 

for “Living Waters Church Documentary”  
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